
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
20 April 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Additional training day - Monday 24 May 2021 
 
I write to inform you that Hope Learning Trust have granted their secondary schools an additional 
training day in order to help facilitate the moderation and administration of Teacher Assessed 
Grades for GCSEs. 
 
Therefore we will be closed to students on the above date and school will resume as normal for all 
students on Tuesday 25 May. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding regarding this matter. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr T Eastaugh 
Principal 
 


